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Honorable Mayor and Commissioners:

I want to go on record as strongly supporting Commissioner Mapps plans for bringing
Portland back from the brink!

He has sound plans for addressing the following issues and goals for the City:

Adding 300 police officers over the next three years  
Reducing homicides by 20% by the end of 2022
Reducing the number of people sleeping in tents by 1,000 by the end of 2022
Significantly clean up trash and graffiti in the city by July 1, 2022
Provide direct and immediate relief to our neighbors who are still digging out from the
Covid Recession

I support his plans and hope that you will too!

Jim Heuer
-- 
James S. Heuer
1903 NE Hancock Street
Portland, OR 97212
(503) 284-8481 (Home)
(503) 335-8380 (Work/Cell)
(503) 348-8694 (Text)
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